LALIT KUMAR MODI

July 2, 2009

To,

Mr. Deven Bharti
Addl. Commissioner of Police (Crime),
Mumbai

Dear Mr. Bharti,

First and foremost | would like to thank you for the security arrangements at
my residence and the NOC for the import of an armoured car.

Given the perceived threat on my life, my family members have been very
anxious, due to which | had involved Dr. Joseph Draznin to look into the
security arrangements. Dr. Draznin would like to involve the services of the
Sdema Group out of Israel to survey the situation and make
recommendations, so thal my family feels secure and comfortable.

The Sdema Group requires a no objection from you to carry out this survey
and make their recommendanons | would request you to kmdly issue a letter
in this-regard. - :

Thank you for all your help.

Bes ards,
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